
From: Jack Rayburn  Sent: Friday, August 02, 2013 11:06 AM To: Jack 
Rayburn Cc: Donald Hoppert (donald.hoppert@apha.org); Rachel 
Feldman Subject: US DOT Sign-On 
  
Dear Colleagues: 
  
Happy Friday. At the urging of some of our partners in the 
transportation community, APHA and TFAH are circulating the 
attached sign-on letter to US DOT in support of a safety goals and 
performance measure for bicyclists and pedestrian (non-motorized) 
users. 
  
Please let Rachel Feldman (rfeldman@tfah.org) know by COB 
Wednesday, August 17th if your organization is able to sign. Happy to 
answer any questions you may have. Feel free to circulate this 
opportunity to other public health partners you think may be 
interested in transportation safety and injury prevention issues. 
  
Hope you have a great weekend. 
  
Cheers, 
Jack 
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